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May 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are now approaching half-way through the exams and I would like to congratulate the students on their 
excellent approach and attitude this far. 
 
Revision should be continuing and I hope your son/daughter is taking advantage of the pre-exam revision 
sessions in the morning. A reminder, for morning exams this is from 8:10am - 8:40am. Students can enter 
school through the bike shed gates from 8am on these mornings and are able to collect a free bottle of water and 
cereal bar on their way to the sessions.  
 
On the reverse of this letter is the May Half Term school schedule. Students will need to sign in and out at 
school reception on the days they are attending to ensure we know they are on site in case of emergencies. 
If your son/daughter wishes to attend some sessions they will need to “book” on to the sessions using ticket source. 
The link is here:  
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/montgomery-academy 
 
There is obviously no cost for the “tickets” to the sessions but it helps us to know the numbers we are expecting 
to ensure the correct staffing levels and to help with reprographics. They look for the session(s) they want and 
then click on book now. They can book on to as many sessions as they wish. We will also send you this link 
electronically so you don’t need to type it in! 
 
Over 100 students took advantage of the extra support during the Easter break. As ever we are really grateful to 
the staff that give up their time during their holidays to support these sessions. 
 
Results day this year is Thursday 22nd August and results will be available for collection in school from 10am. 
Further information regarding this process will be issued in due course. 
 
During the exams, please contact myself, c.montgomery@montgomery.fcat.org.uk or the dedicated year 11 
team l.gilderdale@montgomery.fcat.org.uk or m.mcgarvey@montgomery.fcat.org.uk should you have any 
questions or concerns.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs C. Montgomery  
Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


